
 

 

Village of Bald Head Island 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Special Meeting  

 
Notice is hereby given that a Special Meeting will be held by the Village Council of 
the Village of Bald Head Island on Friday, April 29, 2022, at 10:00 a.m.  This 
meeting will be held in the Multipurpose Room of the Department of Public Safety 
Building located at 273 Edward Teach Extension, Bald Head Island NC 28461.  The 
public is welcome to attend.      
 
Zoom information link:  https://villagebhi.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/04/2022-
04-29-Zoom-Information.pdf 
 
The purpose of this meeting: 

• Workshop: Manager’s Preliminary Balanced Budget presented to Council 
• Closed Session pursuant to N.C.G.S. 143-318.11(a)(1)(3)(5) – Prevent 

disclosure of confidential or privileged information; consult with attorney; 
and property acquisition 

 
 
If you have any questions, please call the Village Clerk at (910) 457-9700 ext. 1001.  
 
 

Darcy Sperry 
Village Clerk 

 
 
Posted: 4/20/22 
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